
 The Further Mathematics Support 
Programme 

 

 

 

Calne Year 10 Mathematics 
Enrichment Morning 

Monday 27th March 2017, 9:30 – 12:30 

at John Bentley School,  

White Horse Way, Calne SN11 8YH 

 

The event will feature 

 The Creation Of Number 

A mathematics talk by  

Ben Sparks (FMSP)  

 A short session on  

“Why do A-level Maths?” 

 A team competition  

with prizes  
 

This event is suitable for Year 10 students who might benefit 

from studying Maths or Further Maths at A-Level. 

Student and teacher places at this event are FREE for state 

funded schools. 

 
Booking details  
We hope that you will be able to bring a group of up to 16 who would benefit from this mathematics 
enrichment event. We anticipate that the event will challenge the students whatever their ability, 
but that middle ability students and above should find the content accessible and stimulating.  
 

To book places please complete the online booking form https://goo.gl/forms/r4KzbfcZ3pvJAapv2  
 
For more information please contact Patrick Cobb, patcobb@furthermaths.org.uk  

https://goo.gl/forms/r4KzbfcZ3pvJAapv2
mailto:patcobb@furthermaths.org.uk

